
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Fw: Mapua Ratepayers Assoc. 
2 messages

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Wed, Mar 30, 2022 at 4:06 PM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

----- Forwarded message -----
From: Dave Hall <david.hall@superliquor.co.nz>
To: pmcintosh64@yahoo.com <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 30 March 2022, 03:00:27 pm NZDT
Subject: Mapua Ratepayers Assoc.

Hi Paul,

 

Good to catch up for a quick chat.

 

As discussed we are looking at applying for a liquor licence to open a Super Liquor in the old Mapua Tavern site. We know that previously
there was a large amount of submissions against a licence being approved for that site, so we are keen to meet with members of the Mapua
community to discuss our plans, present who we are as a business & also hope to answer any questions or concerns they may have. We are
running the public consultation meeting at the Mapua Bowling Club next Thursday 7th April from 5:30-6:30pm. It would be great if you were
able to attend as a voice of the Mapua Ratepayers Assoc.

 

Also I have invited members of the School & Church for 1:1 meetings earlier in the day at the site. If you were keen to meet with us (myself, my
business partner Mark & two representatives from Super Liquor Head Office) it would be great to meet you also. We could either do 12:00pm
or 3:30pm, just let me know what suits you. I think Mike Kininmonth was interested in meeting us also.

 

Attached is the advert which I have placed in the Waimea Weekly for the next two weeks inviting people to the evening. Would you be able to
share this invitation with your members also?

 

If you have any questions or feedback please don’t hesitate to give me a call or email.

 

Cheers

Dave
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Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Tue, Apr 5, 2022 at 9:50 AM
To: Dave Hall <david.hall@superliquor.co.nz>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Dave,

12 noon this Thursday is good for me.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

On Tuesday, 5 April 2022, 09:47:48 am NZST, Dave Hall <david.hall@superliquor.co.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul,

 

Just following up on our invitation to meet. Were you available to catch up on site on Thursday? We have a couple of time slots available as
have rescheduled with the school. How does 12pm or 1pm suit to catch up?

 

Cheers

Dave

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=c2efe5a6be&view=att&th=17fd8c9efdd88c5f&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
https://www.google.com/maps/search/72+Aranui+Road,+M%C4%81pua?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:info@ourmapua.org
http://www.ourmapua.org/
mailto:david.hall@superliquor.co.nz

